Regular Meeting			  			        		June 10th, 2019

The Regular Meeting of the Clinton Township Supervisors was held Monday, June 10th, 2019 at the Clinton Township Municipal Building, 2106 State Rt. 54, Montgomery, PA.  The meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m. by Chairman Lanny Wertz with Supervisors Richard Barto, Patrick Deitrick, Kaydee Miller and Larry Stout present.  Visitors present included Scott T. Williams, Bill Staggert, Bob Lyman, Ron Winder, Lewis Dunkel, Todd Winder and Randy Boone.  

Public Concern – The Improvement Maintenance Agreement, Financial Security Agreement, Performance Bond and Access Easement Agreement was signed by Randy Boone and Lanny Wertz and notarized by Solicitor Williams.

The minutes from the regular Township meeting were approved as presented on a motion from Supervisor Deitrick, second by Supervisor Miller, with 4 yes votes and Supervisor Stout abstaining.

Clinton Township Volunteer Fire Company   – Fire Chief, Todd Winder, presented the Fire Company Report showing the totals as follows for Clinton Township: EMS 119, Box Alarms 7, Rescue 11, Tactical 10, Still 5, Hazardous Materials 0 and Water Rescue 0 representing total incidents at 152.   Chief Winder discussed the condition of property by the underpass and the former Subway.  

 Unfinished Business – The Secretary presented information on the Youth Award presented by PSATS.

 	New Business – The Pension Amendment will be written by R. J. Hall as they will know the information to be included.  Supervisor Stout made a motion, second by Supervisor Wertz, unanimous vote, the Secretary may attend the training at the PennDOT facility.  Supervisor Barto discussed the 18 ft. width of Snaurytown Road and noted as the roads are upgraded they are widened to 20 feet.  Supervisor Stout made a motion, second by Supervisor Deitrick, unanimous vote, to accept the bid from Midlantic Marketing for line painting.  Supervisor Deitrick made a motion, second by Supervisor Stout, unanimous vote, to accept the bid from Glenn O. Hawbaker for paving Armstrong Road and HRI for the work on Riddell Road.  The bid for work on Snaurytown from Recon Construction will be reviewed before accepting.

 	Correspondence was presented and reviewed.    

The bills were approved for payment on a motion from Supervisor Deitrick, second by Supervisor Stout, unanimous vote.  The approved checks are as follows:

General Fund 	 18 Checks	$ 19,418.24
			State Fund	 	   1 Check	$      264.63
		 
	



Public Comment – Supervisor Stout acknowledged the petition to alter boundaries of adjoining election districts that will be voted on June 12th.  Ron Winder, Clinton Township Volunteer Fire Company Treasurer, presented the Secretary with the quarterly bank statement.  He also announced some of the money in the account may need to be used towards their air compressor.
 
	After no further business the meeting was adjourned at 7:02 p.m. on a motion from Supervisor Stout, second by Supervisor Deitrick, unanimous vote.


							Janet F. Mincemoyer, Secretary




					 
